
	

        

ALL PROCEEDS
BENEFIT THE

6TH GRADERS
TOWARDS THEIR

 	                 Dates to Remember    
May 18 10:30-1:30 Gr. 6 Car Wash/Bake Sale Fundraiser 
	     at Prescott Memorial School 
May 21 - 5-6 ART SHOW AT GIBBS LIBRARY 
May 27 - MEMORIAL DAY - NO SCHOOL 
June 18 - End of Year Awards Assembly, 6th Grade 	 	
	       Promotion & Field Day 
June 19 - JUNETEENTH - NO SCHOOL 
June 20 - LAST STUDENT DAY - Dismissal at 1:15 

Prescott Memorial School 
	 100 Waldoboro Road 
    Washington, ME  04574 

  Phone 845-2424     Fax  845-2748	
www.RSU40.org 

Crystal Boucher, Principal 
Mary Ledger, Administrative Assistant 

      5/10/24 NEWSLETTER 

HOT LUNCH MENU
All breakfasts include Milk, Fruit or Juice

All lunches include Vegetable, Fruit & Milk
B - Breakfast  ~  L - Lunch

Mon.  - B- Cheese Omelet or Asst. WG Cereal Bar
          - L- Pork & Gravy over Mashed Potatoes or PBJ Sandwich
Tues. - B - WG Egg, Ham, Cheese Bar or WG Cinnamon Pop-tart
          - L - Taco Haystack or PBJ Sandwich
Wed. - B - WG Asst. Muffin or WG S’more Granola Bar
          - L- Choice A Cheese, Choice B Hawaiian Pizza or PBJ 

      Sandwich              
Thurs.- B-WG Bagel & Cr. Cheese or WG French Toast Benefit Bar
          - L- Greek Meatball Gyro or PBJ Sandwich
Fri.    - B - Ms. Dawn’s Choice or WG Mystery Cereal
          - L - Chicken Caesar Salad or PBJ Sandwich
5/20  - B- WG Bacon Breakfast Pizza or WG Banana Muffin

Menu subject to change - milk available
Student Breakfasts and Lunches are Free

Adult Hot Lunch - $5.50 

        * Respectful*                                          *Responsible*                      *Ready & Safe*

Regional Budget Meeting
Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 6:30 p.m.

Medomak Valley High School Auditorium

ANNUAL PRESCOTT MEMORIAL

21ST FREE ENTRY
LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE OFFERED

ART SHOW

Gibb’s Library
May 6th - June 8th

www.gibbslibrary.org/

Madison Achorn - 4th Grade

Reception
May

5pm - 6pm
BULB Fundraiser

Flower Power bulb orders still available online at http://
Prescottmemorial.fpfundraising.com until May 15th. 

This week our fourth through sixth graders learned hands-only CPR through the American Heart Association.  
Each year CPR saves hundreds of thousands of Americans who go into cardiac arrest. Our older students now 
have the knowledge to perform this lifesaving skill. Our kids are also participating in the Kids Heart Challenge so 
they can teach you CPR and, if they wish, raise money to help the AHA fund research and education line we 
received this week.

http://prescottmemorial.fpfundraising.com/
http://prescottmemorial.fpfundraising.com/
http://www.MSAD40.org


Pre-K Information:	
	 We currently have six Pre-K classrooms in our district located at Miller School (2), Union Elementary School 
(1), Prescott Memorial School (1) and Warren Community School (2). Students attend five full days a week. Each Pre-
K class is full when it reaches 16 students. 

Friendship students will have the option of being transported to/from Warren or Miller School based on class 
sizes. 

A child must be four years old on or before October 15, 2024, to be eligible to register for Pre-K. Priority will 
be given to students who live in our school district. 

Of our 96 seats, we will begin filling 90 seats on March 1st, on a first come, first serve basis beginning with 
students who reside in RSU 40. We will notify out-of-district requests at the beginning of July 2024, if we have space 
available. The remaining students will be placed on a wait list and applications will continue to be collected through 
September 3rd, at which time the remaining seats will be filled with priority being given to children who fit into the 
following eligibility categories:
• Children with IEPs	
• Multi-language learners	
• State agency clients (Children in foster care, kinship care, or with an open child protective case) 
• Children who are homeless	
• Free & reduced meal eligibility	
• Resident of RSU 40	

A child will not be considered for placement in a class until registration is fully complete including proof of 
residency, birth certificate and immunization record. 

Information for inclusion in the school newsletter must 
be submitted to Mrs. Ledger by Friday a.m. and can be 
e-mailed to Mary_Ledger@msad40.org.

RSU 40 is excited to invite your 
child entering grades 4-5 to attend a free 
two-week summer program at Medomak 
Camp in Washington. RSU 40 teachers and 
staff will teach this enrichment program 
and include a registered nurse.


Space is limited to 100 students so sign up 
soon! Fill out the form below to register 
your child. Registration link for Medomak 
Camp (entering grades 4-5)  
We look forward to an exciting summer of 
learning and fun!


RSU 40 is excited to invite your 
child entering grades 6-7 to attend a free 
two-week summer program at Medomak 
Camp in Washington. RSU 40 teachers and 
staff will teach this enrichment program 
and include a registered nurse.


Space is limited to 100 students so sign up 
soon! Fill out the form below to register 
your child. Registration link for Medomak 
Camp (entering grades 6-7) 
We look forward to an exciting summer of 
learning and fun!


MEDOMAK CAMP

The Waldo Theatre has a 1-Week Theatre Camp for 1st-3rd grade: The Actor’s Passport  
For more information or to register: https://www.thewaldotheatre.org/summercamp

Questions? education@TheWaldoTheatre.org 

mailto:Mary_Ledger@msad40.org
https://forms.gle/eTqwF7yjUSrB7evK8
https://forms.gle/eTqwF7yjUSrB7evK8
https://forms.gle/eTqwF7yjUSrB7evK8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdxhLQZ5FAErR1_7neS0YKfW2JJzdfJC4Ftzoy189jZZs1KQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdxhLQZ5FAErR1_7neS0YKfW2JJzdfJC4Ftzoy189jZZs1KQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdxhLQZ5FAErR1_7neS0YKfW2JJzdfJC4Ftzoy189jZZs1KQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.thewaldotheatre.org/summercamp

